
Household  Hazardous  Waste
Drop-off Day – October 18th

Household Hazardous Waste Drop-off Day will take place on
October 18th from 9 a.m. to noon at the Crapo Hill Landfill,
300 Samuel Barnet Boulevard, New Bedford, MA. Open to New
Bedford and Dartmouth residents only, ID required.

Examples  of  accepted  waste  include  oil-based  paints,
paint thinner, and waste fuels.
NO  LATEX  PAINTS.  Dry  out  and  throw  it  away  in  the
regular trash.
The maximum amount you can bring is 25 gallons or 25
pounds.
Collection  is  for  households  only.  No  businesses,
schools, or contractors, unless prior arrangements have
been made.

For more information about any of the events, contact Marissa
Perez-Dormitzer,  District  Recycling  Coordinator  at  (508)
979-1493 or recycling@newbedford-ma.gov.
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